
This will put  a burden on our timber companies that have already been financially because of the fires of last year.  Why run them 
into a corner where they will be further over taxed and less profitable.  Job loss because of this tax will affect cities that are 
supported by logging.  The supposed creating of a tax that will attack our timber companies for the sake of taxes.  Please reconsider 
this tax on our over burdened state that does not need to go after jobs and companies that are our bread and butter.
Thank You
Ed Dew


